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27th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Getting St James Together 
 
We are delighted to confirm that our Y5 and Y6 children will be able to visit us at St James Church 
on Friday afternoons beginning this week Friday 29th September.  
 
This is something we have been looking forward to very much and it will be delightful to have all of 
our children and staff on one site each week. 
 
The children will attend school at St Aloysius on Friday morning as normal. After lunch the children 
will travel together by coach accompanied by St James staff to St James Church where we will 
spend the afternoon together. Children should be collected by an adult at 3:20pm from St James 
Church car park on Friday. 
 
A reminder that cars should not be driven into the car park for safety reasons. Please park and 
travel by foot. If you give your child permission to walk home from St James Church, Mill Lane on 
a Friday after school please email the school office info@stjameshebburn.co.uk  
 
If you would like any further information please contact us and we will be happy to help. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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PRIMARY SCHOOL, HEBBURN 
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